
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

27th May 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am delighted to hear that you have accepted a place at The Rackham CE Primary School for our Reception 
2022 intake and we look forward to welcoming you in September. This letter includes important 
information about the transition process. 
 
We will be holding a Parent Information Evening on Monday 27th June at 7.30pm in the school hall and 
look forward to meeting you then.     
 
I have attached a welcome letter from the Early Years team and our Transition Information Booklet 2022 
which contains the key details that you need and includes important dates, information about ordering 
uniform and opportunities for meeting with your child’s new teacher. Information about Breakfast and 
After School Clubs will be sent to all parents after half term.    
 
I have also attached our Admission form and letter about ‘Tapestry’ which is our online learning journal. 
The Admission form requests details of emergency contacts, any medical needs or conditions and other 
important information. This needs to be returned to the office by email as soon as possible please.  The 
Tapestry letter also includes a form for completion. 
 
The final attachments are the Reception 2022 pupil questionnaire the the On entry assessment. The pupil 
questionnaire is for your child to complete with your help. Please complete the On entry assessment at 
thebeginning of September. Please return the pupil questionnaire to the office by email. 
 
You will be able to find copies of all this information on our website 
https://www.rackhamprimaryschool.com/ under the Children/Reception Intake 2022 tab. We ask that you 
read the Privacy Notice and WASP Social Networking document which can be found there too. You will also 
find the link for a virtual tour of the school. 
If you have any questions then please do not hesitate to contact our school office 
office@rackham.cambs.sch.uk  
 
I look forward to meeting you in person and welcoming your child to Rackham. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs B Harrison 
Headteacher 
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